
THE TOWN OF TRAPPE 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

SLUDGE HOLDING POND SLUDGE REMOVAL  

FOR WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT 

 

PUBLISHED INVITATION TO BIDDERS 

 

The Town of Trappe, Maryland (the “Town”) is requesting proposals for a contractor to dredge 

clean to remove and dispose of sludge and contaminated materials in one of the Trappe 

Wastewater Treatment Plant sludge holding pond.  The Town received a grant in the amount of 

$500,000 from the Mid Shore Regional Council for this project. The Town is seeking proposals 

to remove the greatest quantity of sludge from the holding pond as possible with the grant funds 

received.  

 

Submittals will be received no later than 2:00 p.m. on Tuesday, February 28, 2023 by mail 

to Lyndsey Ryan, Booth, Cropper& Marriner, PC, 130 N. Washington Street, Easton, MD 

21601, or by email to lryan@bbcmlaw.com.  

 

Before submitting proposals, prospective proposers must visit the site and acquaint themselves 

with the sludge holding pond at the Trappe Wastewater Treatment Plant, all governing laws, 

ordinances, etc. and otherwise familiarize themselves with all matters which may affect the 

performance of the work. The site visit will occur at 10:00 am on Wednesday, February 8, 2023. 

 

Copies of the bid package may be obtained electronically by request to agagnon@bbcmlaw.com.    

 

The Town reserves the right to reject any and all bids, to waive any informality or irregularity in 

bids received, and to accept or reject any items of any bid deemed to be in the best interest of the 

Town.  

 

By Authority:  The Council of Trappe 

4011 Powell Avenue 

  Trappe, MD  21673 
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